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October	2017	
	
	
Dear	Sir/Madam	
	
Sixth	Form	Production	
	
Every	year,	students	of	Backwell	School	Sixth	Form	host	a	stage	production	which	is	completely	
produced,	performed	and	directed	by	students	in	order	to	raise	money	for	charity.	This	year	our	
chosen	production	is	the	Broadway	musical	Footloose,	which	we	are	producing	to	aid	the	Great	
Western	Air	Ambulance.	
	
The	charity	provide	life-saving	emergency	care	to	people	in	remote	locations	and	in	critical	states	
around	our	community.	Footloose	is	a	foot-tapping	show	following	the	story	of	a	boy	from	the	City	of	
Chicago	as	he	struggles	to	adapt	to	life	in	the	small	country	village	of	Bomont	and	his	fight	to	bring	
dancing	back	to	the	young	people	of	the	area.	
	
A	feel-good	production,	Footloose	is	packed	with	musical	numbers	and	impressive	dance	routines	to	
be	performed	on	6,	7	and	8	December	at	7pm	in	the	school	theatre.	
	
We	are	writing	to	ask	whether	you	would	like	to	be	a	part	of	our	production	by	either	sponsoring	the	
show,	or	advertising	in	our	full-colour	programme.	Productions	at	Backwell	School	are	well	known	in	
the	area	for	their	high	quality	and	so	we	are	expecting	large	audiences	each	night,	making	this	an	
excellent	chance	to	publicise	your	company	locally.	
	
If	you	would	be	interested	in	supporting	the	production,	we	would	love	to	hear	from	you!	Either	
email	our	Producer,	Tori	Baughan,	at	11vicbau@backwellschool.net	or	telephone	the	student	
services	office	at	the	school	on	01275	465942.	
	
If	you	would	like	a	full-page	programme	advertisement,	this	will	cost	just	£50.	Alternatively,	you	
could	opt	for	a	half-page	advertisement,	with	a	costing	of	£30.	
	
We	look	forward	to	hearing	from	you.	
	
With	kind	regards	
	

	
Katie	Parker	
Director	
	
On	behalf	of	all	involved	in	the	Sixth	Form	Production	of	Footloose	


